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Farmington Senior Citizens 3-18-24 

 

March 18, 2024 

 

Meeting number 902 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:04 PM on Monday, March 18, 2024 by 

President Gary Weidenborner.  Thirteen members and no guests were present..   

 

Members enjoyed the Campers’ Stew prepared by Andrea Sidare and dessert. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:35 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the March 4, 2024 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of March 18 2024, there is $399.16 in the Treasury.  This includes $7.50 for 50/50 raffle, $.02 in 

interest, and the $5 bank fee. 

 

Birthday:  Members sang Happy Birthday to Ruth Weidenborner. 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

 

Members thanked Andrea Sidare for preparing the Campers’ Stew. 

   

Entertainment:   

• The Open House will be held at the meeting on May 20th.  Ruth Weidenborner, Andrea Sidare, Karen Stratton, 

and Lynn Costello will work on the arrangements.  Members should let Ruth know of any entertainment potential. 

• Members will play Bingo for Cash at the next meeting. 

• Rita Messersmith and Lynn Costello with bring dessert to the next meeting which a bring your own sandwich. 

• Information was shared about the 21st Annual Senior Citizens Ball presented by Victor Central Schools on 

Saturday, May 4th.  Flyers will be available at the next meeting. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• President Gary Weidenborner shared information about a Pancake Breakfast that will be held at the Farmington 

Fire House 2 on Sunday, April 7th. 

• He also provided members with Solar Eclipse Glasses. 

 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Ruth Weidenborner won $7.00. 

 

Then Rita Messersmith shared some Trivia Questions to stimulate are brains. 

 

Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories. 

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


